
The Faculty of Law at the University of Pretoria is offering four full-time doctoral scholarships 
(South African nationals only) and one Post-doctoral position (for two years, candidates of 
any nationality) in the field of public international law. The area of research must be related to the 
relationship between international humanitarian law and human rights law in military operations. 

UNIVERSITY OF PRETORIA
Positions available in the Faculty of Law at the University of Pretoria

FOUR DOCTORAL SCHOLARSHIPS & ONE POST-DOCTORAL POSITION

Each application must be accompanied by a (1) CV (2) grade transcripts (3) two letters of  
reference (4) motivation letter of 300 words and (5) a draft research proposal of 2000-3000 words. 

APPLICATION DEADLINE: 7 MARCH 2013
SEND APPLICATIONS TO: JeanneKay.Goodale@up.ac.za

The Institute for International and Comparative Law in Africa 
at the University of Pretoria aims to make a contribution to 

the role and rule of law in Africa through advanced research. 

For more information on the Institute, please visit 

www.up.ac.za/icla


